
Project Update: May 2009 
 
May 15, 2009        
The Women group of Village 7(Ban Haad Zai Kao) visited our Mangrove Terrace at KCLC. 
They were much admired in our RSG-Project that will able to disseminate the Mangrove 
Biodiversity and its benefit to the Andaman coast community. 
 

 
 
May 29, 2009        
Professional Outreach Program for local officials and agencies, institutional and scientific 
participated in the Mangrove-RSG meeting at KCLC. This presentation aims to report the 
progress of the updated project. The final summarized of the overall results will be 
presented at the end of the project next month in June 2009. 
 

 
 
Please see more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      


